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Safety
Our system is monitored 24 
hours a day, 7 days a week, 
using sophisticated computer 
and telecommunications 
equipment at gas system 
control centers.

Why are you building this pipeline?  
The T15 Reliability project will ensure continued compliance with 
safety regulations and reliably meet demand for natural gas. The 
project was planned before generation needs were proposed, 
but the diameter size of the pipeline has increased to 
accommodate the demand for natural gas in the region. 

How safe are these projects?  
From construction through operations, safety is our top priority. 
Enbridge Gas maintains construction and operating policies and 
procedures that adhere to state and federal safety requirements, 
which provide specific directions in inspection, testing, operation, 

preventive maintenance, repair and vigilant patrols of facilities. 
Local Enbridge Gas employees will operate and maintain the 
pipeline once it is in service. 

What about the environmental impacts?   
Enbridge Gas is committed to being a good steward of the 
environment and following all permit specifications. Enbridge 
Gas is paralleling the new pipeline on existing right of way, which 
will help reduce potential environmental impacts.

Where would the compression station be located? 
Enbridge Gas owns and operates a compressor station in Ruffin 
and will build a new one close by.

Experience 
Enbridge Gas operates 
thousands of miles of 
pipelines in North Carolina 
and has a proven safety 
track record.

Reliability 
Natural gas ensures reliable 
energy for over 400,000 
Enbridge Gas customers 
during the coldest days.

T15 Reliability Project 

Project summary
—

Contact information Website:

Email:

dominionenergy.com/T15 

T15reliabilityproject@dominionenergy.com

Para Español:  

919-819-1325

To meet the demand for natural 

gas and continue compliance with 

regulations, Enbridge Gas has 

proposed to build a new, state-

of-the-art compressor station  in 

Ruffin, and a new 45-mile pipeline 

(along previously existing rights 

of way) from Eden to Roxboro. 

Construction could begin as early 

as the third quarter of 2025.




